
From: WordPress [mailto:wordpress@npf.ie]  
Sent: 03 November 2017 01:46 
To: National Planning Framework 
Subject: Ireland 2040 Submission from Roy Guinn 
 
Name: Roy 
Surname: Guinn 

 
 

 
 
Message: 
Why is drogheda being consistently ignored. By population alone it is at the very least a large town 
verging on city status. The government must allow us to grow. 
 
-- 
This e-mail was sent from a contact form on National Planning Framework (http://npf.ie) 
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